
DATES TO KNOWDATES TO KNOW
4/2: First day of shorts season
4/3: Comfy clothes day for 6th Grade,
Mrs. Batenhorst class ONLY (JayFest
Silent Auction Winner)
4/3: Life Runners Jersey with uniform
bottoms 
4/10: K-12 Spring Concert at The Nielsen
Center at 6:30 PM
4/17: EDGE end-of-year party in the
cafeteria at 7:00 PM
4/19: 3rd Grade to Circus
4/23: 2nd Grade to Rose Theater
4/24: Bluejay Pride shirt (or any Bluejay
shirt) with uniform bottoms
4/26: April Birthdays Comfy Clothes
4/28: First Communion - 2:00 PM
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A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPALA NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

REMINDERSREMINDERS
GACC will now be doing an all-school
Mass on the first Friday of the
month at 8:15 AM, unless we do not
have school the first Friday. Then,
we will have our regular scheduled
Elementary Mass on Thursdays at
8:15 AM. 
Remember to hand in Graybeal’s
receipts. They must be handed in no
later than 4/5/24. 

He is Risen, He is Risen Indeed! Hallelujah!
I pray that your Easter break brought you peace and joy!

We hit the ground running during the month of April with our K-12 Spring Program on Wednesday, April 10th at 6:30
PM. The program will be held at the Nielsen Center. We look forward to seeing you there!

First Communion will be held on Sunday, April 28th at 2:00 PM where the second grade students will partake in the
Holy Eucharist for the first time. First Communion is considered one of the most important and holiest sacraments
and we hope you can join us.

As we near the end of the school year, please take care of any outstanding fees, tuition, and childcare. Also, please
double-check around the house for any overdue library books and return them to school.

For your information, we recently discovered that several books possibly containing content inappropriate for a
Catholic school were accessible in our library. Although these books were located in the high school section, I
wanted to make you aware that they were promptly removed. Our staff has begun a closer review and
evaluation of our current books.

Finally, if you or anyone you know is interested in learning more about working at Guardian Angels Central Catholic
in the capacity of a substitute teacher or an After School Care Director, please contact the school. The substitute
teacher application can be found on our website.

Blessings,
Paula Peatrowsky



March Buejay of The Month Nominees

March Bluejays of The Month 
Zyrra Lase 

For being kind, helpful and including others. She displays
these traits by greeting those in the hallways, holding doors
open for others and listening to teachers.

Rosie Brunsing 
For being a helpful friend, being kind and including all, being
a good listener, and following the rules.

George Hugo 
For being a responsible, helpful, leader and picking up all of
the recess equipment even though he didn’t use or play with
any of it at two different recess times without being asked.

Sawyer Hugo
Norah Hugo 
Emmett Ritter
Naomi Torres-Garcia
Isabella Nesladek
Paisley Jacobsen
Kennedy Bradfield
Troy Tejkl
Brynn Hagemann
Raegan Koch
Miles Guenther
Jackson Schrad

Parker Jacobsen
Jasper Rolf
Carolina Perez
Jace Bradfield
Brigid Guenther
James Jansen
Andrew Knievel
Briar Knobbe
Charlotte Kreikemeier
Quinn Ulrich
Roewen Kampschneider



April 
Lunch Menu





**Will be sent home**



**Will be sent home**



Cost: Preschool—4th Grade 
Pay at the Door 

$10.00 per Couple, or $20 per Family 





Free Community
Shred Day

Wednesday, April 24

4:00-5:30PM

Nielsen Center Canopy

Member FDIC

100lb Limit Per Household or Business

Paper Items are Shredded Onsite

Suggested Items:

Old bank statements
Credit card statements
Old tax returns
Any documents with
personal information

We Will NOT Accept:

Magazines
Newspapers
Cardboard
Styrofoam


